SEP 08 1989

Docket No. 030-08615. License No. 18-15127-01

Millinocket Regional Hospital
ATTN: Joseph Roach

Chief Executive Officer
200 Somerset Street
Millinocket, Maine 04462

Subject: Inspection No. 030-08615/89-01

This refers to your letter dated June 20, 1989, in response to our letter
dated May 24, 1989.

Gentlemen:
Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented

in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of

your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Original Signed Bby:
Jean A Gresick

%’ Mohamed M. Shanbaky, Chief

Nuclear Materials Safety Section A
Division of Radiatior Safety
aad Saieguards

ce:
Public Document Room (POR)
Nuclear Safet, Information Center (NSIC)
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